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I strongly oppose the proposed property tax. Democrats are already taxing people 

out of their homes because property taxes are a high burden on top of everything 

else.. Now you want more money to supposedly help the homeless?!! The lawmakers 

in this state are the biggest cause of homelessness! You are making this state 

unaffordable through your policies and taxation. Greedy politicians are constantly 

trying to squeeze every penny out of Oregon's citizens. The so-called anti-capitalists 

are the most money-grabbing and greediest of all because they are constantly 

coming up with more schemes to take our hard-earned money. This state has been 

taken over by corrupt idiots. NO ON THE PROPERTY TAX!!!! 


